MONTEREY COUNTY

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY — PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: September 12, 2012
To: Planning Commission
From: Valerie Negrete, Plannef\s\ Vﬁ \ p)
Subject: Continuance of PLN110472 .State of California (Item #3)

Staff is requesting a continuance to September 26, 2012 in order to make clarifications to the Staff
Report.

Respectfully,
Valerie Negrete




Negrete, Valerie x5227

From: Andrea Woolfolk [amwoolfolk@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 3:05 PM
To: Negrete, Valerie x5227

Subiject: Change of meeting date

Dear Valerie,

I'm writing to confirm that we are continuing the hearing for Project
PIN110472, moving the date from September 12 to September 26, 2012. We
concur with the continuance, and I will be able to attend the September 26th meeting.

Sincerely,

Andrea Woolfolk
Stewardship Coordinator
Elkhorn Slough National Estuarine Research Reserve




